
Process underway to select new Group Chief Executive 

Bank of Ireland announces that Brian Goggin, who has completed almost 40 

years service, has informed the Court of Directors of his wish to retire as Group 

Chief Executive with effect from the summer of this year. This has been agreed 
by the Court. 

The Court has commenced a process to select a new Chief Executive. This will 

encompass both internal and external candidates. 

Brian Goggin said: "I am very proud of my almost forty year career in Bank of 

Ireland serving the interests of its stockholders, customers and employees. The 

most recent period has been particularly difficult leading the Bank through a 

time of great turbulence in global financial markets. An important milestone 

was reached in ensuring the long-term strength of the Bank at the end of 2008 

with the Government decision to support the recapitalisation of Bank of Ireland. 

This provides a basis on which the future of the Bank can be built. In June I will 

have completed five years as CEO and I believe that the time is now right for a 

new Chief Executive to take the Group forward through the next stage of its 

development. I would like to thank all of my colleagues for their loyalty, 
support and friendship throughout my career with Bank of Ireland." 

Richard Burrows, Governor, said: "Brian has made a great contribution to Bank 

of Ireland over a lifetime's career. Brian always had the best interests of the 

Bank at heart and I believe that this has motivated his decision to seek 

retirement this summer to make way for fresh leadership to take Bank of Ireland 

through the challenges which lie ahead. We wish Brian well in the future." 

Richard Burrows concluded: "Bank of Ireland is well placed, through the 

support of the Government with the implementation of the Guarantee Scheme 

and the Government's decision on re-capitalisation made at the end of 2008, to 

continue to serve its customers, to play a full part in the economy and in a wider 

context, and - in the medium term - to rebuild value for its stockholders." 
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